Dear students,
Here are the instructions for the report and the presentations that will constitute your final exam:

1- Every student chooses one paper in the list on the webpage.
2’- In case a student has a very specific research interest and does not find it in any of the 
papers 
of the list, you can send us an email explaining what you are your interests. We 
do not guarantee that we can give another paper.   

2- Choices will be communicated to us by email at the latest on the 19th of December. In case of conflicting choices, we will assign students to paper.
3- You must read and understand the paper (and if necessary some of the references cited in the paper).
4- Every student must write a report, summarising the paper, its results, the important proofs and providing perspective.

5- Every student will also give an oral presentation of the paper.

The report: It must be well written, in decent English and without typos. It consists of two parts. The first part should contain an introduction to the paper with some general perspective of what the authors are doing; it should contain the results that you see as essential to the paper, together with some comments on these results. A general conclusion together with some eventual criticism of the paper is also required. Any suggestion for future research will be appreciated. A limit of 5 pages is imposed on this part of the report.

In the second part, a proof or a sketch of the proof of the main results should be provided. We do not want all the results of the paper, only the essential ones. And we do not want a copy/paste of the proofs. We want a commented proof. There is no limit on the number of pages on this part of the report.

The report is due on the 1st of February. No delay will be authorised and 1 point will be withdrawn for every late day. 
The oral presentation: every student will pass an individual oral presentation of the paper. It will consist of a 15 minutes presentation of the paper followed by a 15 minutes discussion. This discussion will help us determine to what extent you have understood the paper. In that perspective, questions can be asked about the general interest of the paper, about its position in the literature, about its relation to what we studied in class, or about the proofs of the principal results. Presentations will take place during the second half of February. The dates and time will be communicated in due time. 
Good luck !
